
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – March 21, 2019 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (March 22, 2019) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the March 21st business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

▪ Minutes of the March 7, 2019 Board of Supervisors business meeting 

▪ Treasurer’s Report 

▪ Payment of bills in the amount of $442,962.03 

• Approved new meeting dates for the Parks and Recreation Board 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution #2019-15 approving the land development plan for the Evansburg 

Winery, 3855 Germantown Pike 

• Approved Resolution #2019-16 approving the land development plan for 3829 Yerkes 

Road subdivision 

• Approved Resolution #2019-17 approving the waiver requests for Audubon Square V 

 

Ordinance 

• Adopted Ordinance #659 establishing an official map for the Ridge Pike West portion of 

the Township 

 

Review and Discussion 

• Reviewed a request for a village house ordinance 

 

Recognition 

• The Supervisors recognized Police Lt. Michael Jackson on his recent graduation from 

Class 275 of the FBI National Academy in Quantico, Va. Lt. Jackson was among 251 law 

enforcement officers representing 47 states and 26 different countries who graduated 

from the 10-week course. 

 

Announcements/Meetings 

• The Lower Providence Community Library’s 19th annual wine tasting fundraiser will be 

held Saturday, March 23. Details and tickets are available online at 

lowerprovidencelibrary.org 

• Planning Commission meets March 27 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Zoning Hearing Board meets March 28 at 7:00 p.m. 

• 40th annual Egg Hunt – Saturday, April 6 at 10:00 a.m. in Eagleville Park.  

https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/lowerprovidencepa/files/uploads/resolution_2019-15_evansburg_winery_land_development.pdf

